Courtesy translation

Mr Erkki TUOMIOJA

Chairman of the Grand Committee
Parliament of Finland

FI-00102 EDUSKUNTA

Brussels, 6 October 2010.

Mr Chairman,
Dear Colleague,

We thank you for your letter of 1 October 2010 and the copy of the statement of the Grand
Committee of the Eduskunta concerning the framework agreement between the European
institutions.

Although we believe that this debate has been held to a large extent during the COSAC in
Madrid, there is ground to state that uncertainty and lack of clarity continues to exist.

For this reason, we propose to continue this discussion, if you deem it necessary, during the
intervention of the President of the European Commission, Mr José Manuel Barroso, on

Tuesday morning 26 October 2010.

Concerning the question of including this topic in the Contribution of the XLIV COSAC,
we will discuss this during the Presidential Trotka Meeting on Sunday 24 October 2010.

We look forward to welcome you in Brussels, and remain,

Yours sincerely,

Philippe Mahoux André Flahaut
Co-chair of the Federal Advisory Speaker of the Chamber of Representatives
Committee on Furopean Affairs Chair of the Federal Advisory

Committee on European Affairs
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